
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

Project Review Committee 

March 28, 2024 

Amanda Lanier, Director 
Design and Construction Services 
Central Puget Sound Regional Transit Authority 
dba Sound Transit 
401 S Jackson Street 
Seattle, Washington 98104 

Re: Public Body Design-Build and GC/CM Recertification Determination 

Dear Director Lanier: 

The Project Review Committee has determined that Sound Transit has met the criteria established in 
RCW 39.10 for public body Design-Build (DB) certification combined with GC/CM certification. As of 
March 28, 2024, the Sound Transit is authorized to utilize DB and GC/CM contracting procedures for 
projects with a total project cost of two million dollars or more for a period of three years. 

Due to the nature of combining these certifications which had a 10-month gap between their expiration 
dates, Sound Transit's new certification date for both alternative delivery methods will now extend 
through May 28, 2027. Please submit your application for recertification to the Project Review 
Committee three months prior to the above noted expiration date. 

Congratulations on the approval of your application. 

Sincerely, 

Kyle Twohig, Chair 
Project Review Committee 

cc: Jessica Murphy, Vice Chair 
PRC Archives 


